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Brockholes CE(C) School

Brockholes Lane

Brockholes

Holmfirth

HD9 7EB

Tel: 01484 666601

Headteacher: Miss C Thomas




E-Mail: head@brockholescofe.co.uk

office@brockholescofe.co.uk


     
 Website:  http://brockholes.schooljotter2.com

[image: image1.png]
Brockholes
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Tel: 01484 222807           
E-Mail: head.brockholes@kirklees-school.org.uk
                                                     www.brockholes.kgfl.digitalbrain.com


7 September 2018
Dear Parents / Carers

The Year 6 field trip to Robinwood (Dobroyd Castle) Outdoor Activity Centre will be taking place on 5, 6 & 7 December 2018. The Dobroyd Castle Centre is located in Todmorden, Lancashire and offers a quality residential outdoor activity experience, concentrating on developing teamwork through challenge, to students of 7 – 11 years old.

Children will experience many new activities during the course of their three days at the centre; from the moment they arrive to the minute they leave they will be involved in action packed activities. It is a great experience for the children where they learn to conquer their fears and work closely together in an encouraging way to complete challenges and tasks which they’ve never done before.

The cost of the trip is £156.00 which includes transport, accommodation, meals, all supervised activities covered by insurance, 24/7 supervision and the borrowing of all specialist equipment.

To enable parents to spread the cost over a longer period of time we have decided to open the payment option on ParentPay now.  We are encouraging parents to pay little and often and the minimum payment has been set to £5.

If you want your child to take part in this residential visit, we are asking that a minimum of £40 is paid by 21 September 2018 and £100 by Friday, 26 October 2018.  The full amount must be paid by Friday 23 November 2018. No individual child will be refused the opportunity to take part if parents/carers feel unable to make the full contribution as requested.  However, whilst payment to cover transport and insurance for your child is requested on a donation basis, the charge for board and lodging is mandatory for every child unless in receipt of free school meals or Pupil Premium.  .  Please make your payments using www.parentpay.com or by requesting a bar coded letter from the office.  If you have any queries regarding payment please do not hesitate to contact Miss Thomas.
Last year we held a parent’s evening to offer more information about the trip however we had very few people attending the event so could you please indicate on the reply part of this letter if you would wish us to hold an information evening this year. A leaflet providing a taste of the activities available to the children is attached and further information can be found on the website. http:/www.robinwood.co.uk/index.asp         

Please can you sign the consent slip below, indicating whether or not you would like to attend an information evening, and return to school by Friday 21 September 2018.
Yours sincerely

Mr J Hind
Year 6 Teacher

Year 6 Robinwood Visit – 5 to 7 December 2018
I give consent for my child ………………………………. to attend the Robinwood 

residential trip. I am aware the cost of the trip is £156.00 and will ensure this is paid in 

full by Friday 23 November 2018.
I would / wouldn’t be interested in attending an information evening about the trip.

I would like to request a barcoded letter to pay at a local Paypoint …………….(tick).  The shop in Brockholes (Premier Stores) has this facility and this barcode can be used multiple times enabling you to pay by instalments.
Signed ………………………………………….

Please print name ………………………………………….

PLEASE RETURN THIS COMPLETED FORM TO SCHOOL BY FRIDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2018
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